

Happy Pay Day Info/News October 10th, 2012

1 message

United University Professions <uup@stonybrook.edu>

Wed, Oct 10, 2012 at 9:53 AM



Web site: www.uupsbu.org • E-mail: uup@notes.cc.sunysb.edu • Statewide Web site: www.uupinfo.org

Please Post/Forward to the UUP Members in your Area

UUP Calendar for Sept./Oct. 2012

Wed. Oct. 10th • Health & Safety Workshop on Wellness, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Tue. Oct. 16th • Executive Board Meeting, Noon, Javits Room, Melville Library, 2nd Fl., (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

Wed. Oct. 23rd • General Membership Meeting, Noon, SAC Ballroom A, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org) Fri. Oct. 26th • Pre-Retirement Seminar, Workshop, Noon, Wang Room 301, (RSVP to www.uupsbu.org)

UUP Statewide Officers Reports to Fall Delegate Assembly

All the Statewide UUP Officers have issued Reports to the Fall DA in Buffalo this October. You can read them at the main UUP website http://uuphost.org/leadernet/ by using the user name delegate and password fall2012. This will allow you to click on the 19 attachments to view what is happening with your union statewide. Also if you are interested in being a new delegate for the next few years, please look at the future postings for the election this coming Winter so you too can participate in your Union and help chart it's direction.

November 9, 2012 is the Deadline for the Flex Spending Account Sign-up

Friday November 9, 2012 is the deadline to apply for two Flex Spending programs offered by New York State. If you have signed up in the past, you must re-apply. The two programs available are: HCSAccount (Health Care Spending Account) and the DCAAccount (Dependent Care Advantage Account). The HCSAccount has a minimum sign-up of \$100, and a maximum of \$2,500 for 2013. It can be used to pay for medically necessary out of pocket health care expenses for you and your eligible dependents. The DCAAccount has a household maximum of \$5,000 pre-tax child care, disabled dependent care, or elder care expenses. If you receive 26 paychecks per year, this program will deduct from 24 of them, (if you receive 21 paychecks per year, the program will deduct from 19 of them.) To find out more or sign up on-line go to: www.flexspend.ny.gov or call the toll-free hotline at:800-358-7202 & select option 1.

These are your pre-tax dollars that you must use within the calendar year

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month

October is Breast Cancer Awareness Month, and Stony Brook University Cancer Center is offering numerous opportunities for patients, families and the community to come together to honor survivors and patients, raise funds, and learn more about prevention and treatment offered at Stony Brook.

During the month, the Cancer Center is offering a wide range of interesting events, so there's something to appeal to everyone. These include fundraising efforts for cancer patients and families, fun exercise and beauty outings, and community updates on new developments in cancer treatments. For more information see: http://bit.ly/SMGt4U

RSVP No later than three days prior to an event for lunch orders.

UUP Office: Room S-5415 | Frank Melville Jr. Memorial Library | Zip = 3388 | 632-6570 Editor: Charlie McAteer | Copy Editor: Dawn Svoboda-Pappas | Your Happy PayDay Staff :)

Corinne Burns, Chapter Assistant United University Professions S-5415 Melville Library SUNY Stony Brook Stony Brook, NY 11794-3388